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Dear Students and Parents/Guardians,
Happy first day of Spring!  We have seeds sprouting in the classroom, and kids are bubbling with great enthusiastic energy that needs to be focused into learning.  Third trimester is historically a really great time for kids, but not always a great time for grades.  

To help ensure your child’s success this trimester I am instituting the following requirements.  These will:
· prepare your student for 7th grade
· ensure that your student keeps up with the learning targets
· prepare students for exams
As before, students are to turn work in on time to have the possibility to receive full credit.  Late work now receives only 60 % credit, and must be turned in within two weeks of the due date.  After two weeks, credit will not be given.  This is fairly standard at most grade levels, and allows both students to focus on current learning, rather than getting bogged down with mountains of unfinished forgotten and lost work.

For absent work to be considered on time, the work must be completed and turned in the next day for a one day absence, two days later for a two day absence, and so on.  Otherwise, the work will be considered late, and receive 60 % credit.  
In addition to encouraging your child to turn in work on time, please check PowerSchool to confirm that your student is keeping up with his/her assignments.  It is better to catch things early, so that there is still time for your child to perform well.  Finally, encourage your student to keep his/her planner up to date, and to check the no name folder for his/her “missing” assignments.  Each trimester we collectively see dozens of no name papers that never get claimed, resulting in loss of points for several students.  Finally, in addition to these suggestions, it might also be time to refill those school supplies.  Pencils are a must in every class, every day. 

I hope this letter finds your families well and joyfully entering this Springtime!  I miss conferences this year, as there are so many new discoveries and accomplishments that we’ve shared in the classroom, that can’t possibly be put into a letter of this nature.  Know however, that most students have learned to navigate middle school, turn in work parents would be proud of, and of course, contributed greatly to the community we form here every day, Monday through Friday, from 8:50 to 3:25 that we proudly call Scenic Middle School, 

Thank you for supporting your child’s learning and success!

Sincerely, Alison Richards

